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Board Highlights

At the November 15, 2021 meeting of the Commodore Perry School Board, the Board approved
the following:

● John Mott and Zach Helstern as co-Lakeview Paid Assistants for Wrestling.
● Uncompensated leave for Connie Small.
● The addition of April Kudiak as a substitute teacher.
● Conference requests for Michelle Goehring (PASBO) and Chelsee Fulmer (PDE).
● Workshop request for Jennifer Currie on reading and writing.
● The resignation of Matthew Crocker as High School Physics and 7-12 Math Teach with

regrets.
● Expulsion of two students.
● Second reading of policies 802, 803, 804, 807, 808, 810, 810.1, 810.2, and 811, and

revised policy 806 Vol IV.
● 2022-2023 Budget Resolution for property taxes.
● Resolution for Dr. Zippie to have signing authority for the district.
● Joint Purchasing Agreement with MIU IV and Commodore Perry School District.
● ESSER II and IDEA grant submission.
● Proposal for circuit rider for the sewage plant.
● Payment of bills.


